
Hello Kitty invades Aruba this Sunday 

 

 
 The adorable line of Sanrio accessories is a worldwide craze that has afflicted school children of 

all ages and adults alike. Aruba’s only official Sanrio store can be found on the Avenida Milo Croes next to 

Plaza Bookshop, where owner Glenda Noel will conduct a fashion show of the newest lines of Sanrio 

products this coming Sunday. 

 Hello Kitty will be there on Sunday afternoon along with all the Sanrio characters, Chococat, 

Badtz-Maru, Chi-Chai Monchan, and Cinnamorol. Glenda reports she already sold out of her latest 

shipment, but a new one will be in for Sunday, and an ample supply of the much in demand Sanrio 

products will be on hand. 

 Diamanta Van Lieschedek is producing the fashion show, which she promises will be a “true 

Japanese experience.” Her pop-Geisha themed models provide the perfect vehicles for the collection of 

“Hello Kitty” backpacks, handbags and school necessities that have made Sanrio products so phenomenally 

successful in the last thirty-three years. 

 Glenda and Diamanta promise an exciting afternoon of contemporary and fun fashion this Sunday 

afternoon, August 12 from four to six  and invite all fashionistas to attend! 


